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Reappointment of the Deputy Governor 

 

The Central Bank of The Bahamas wishes to announce that the appointment of Mr. Derek Rolle 

as Deputy Governor has been renewed for a second five-year term, commencing 1st September, 

2022. 

 

Mr. Rolle has served the Bank as Deputy Governor since 2017 and in various managerial capacities 

in his over 30 years of service. 
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